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LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, 5L

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

3rd October, 1960.

Dear Sirs.
Motorship "DARONIA"

The Society's Surveyors at Melbourne have reported
that this ship wes under survey last month when temporary
repairs were carried out to shll plate D5. frames 96-97
(port side) following reported leakage.

it was recommended, however. that this shell plate
should be specially examined and dealt with as necessary
by the end of November, 1960, and the Committee have
continued the class subject, inter alia, tc this matter
receiving attention by that time. Please let me know
what arrangements you propose to make in this respect.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Shell Tankers Ltd.,
Ibex House,
Minories,

London E.C.3.

06 2620-002630-0072)



